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Year 4 Homework letter - Friday 10th June 2022

English Diary Dates
This week during English we have been car- Sports Day—24.6.22

rying on with ‘The Iron Man’ by Ted
Hughes. The children have been writing
their own version of the story. We mapped Hopathon—29.6.22
out the story on the board and looked a dif- INSET Day—1.7.22
ferent points we could edit to change the na-
ture of the story. The children have written

PTFA Summer Garden Party—25.6.22

Art Exhibition—4.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm

some wonderful versions of ‘The Iron Man’ Art Exhibition—5.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm Re-
and have created some excellent front co- serve Sports Day—8.7.22
vers to accompany their stories. Music Concert—12.7.22

Open Evening—14.7.22
No Ark -21.7.22 (am and pm)
No Ark -22.7.22 (am and pm)

Maths Art

This week we have been revising statistics. This week in art we have been studying the
We have reviewed pictograms, bar charts work of Laduma Ngxokolo. Laduma

and even started to introduce line graphs Ngxokolo is a prominent South African en-
and word problems to challenge the chil-

dren's understanding.

trepreneur and founder of Maxhosa, with a
flair for knitwear designs. The children have
been creating their own designs, which we
are hoping to put on t-shirts.
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Homework

Spellings: The spellings this week focus on Possessive apostrophes with plural words.

Maths: Please complete the Maths sheets inside the homework books. This weekend | would like
the children to complete the statistics worksheet. This will help to clarify the concepts we have
been looking at this week.

Multiplication: With the Multiplication Timetable Check’ fast approaching, please practise
times tables with the children. Use the link via Google Classroom to access a replica of the test.
Reading: Please continue to read over the weekend and make a note in the yellow reading log.

AnNd finally... If you have any quick questions or concerns please feel free to drop an email to
info@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk to arrange a time for a meeting. Please do keep an eye on the
school website which lists all the key dates for the Summer Term.

Mr Proffitt, Mrs Russell and Mrs Hickey - The Year 4 team




